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January 20, 2000

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: SEACLIFF VILLAGE PLAN EXTENSION REQUEST

Dear Members of the Board:

On August 10, 1999, the Board of Supervisors directed the
Planning Department to return at the first meeting in March of
2000 with a conceptual Community Plan for the Seacliff Village
area. (Item 52, Section 4, attached).

As you are aware, Assembly Member Fred Keeley introduced a
statewide parks bond proposal that is on the March 7, 2000,
ballot. The Seacliff Village Plan Committee and many residents
of the Seacliff area feel that an additional month after the
March 7, 2000, ballot would be prudent in light of this
significant bond proposal. Additionally, I have spoken to Glenda
Hill, staff planner for the Seacliff Village Plan, who believes
that an additional month would be helpful in finalizing the
Planning Department's presentation to the Board.

Therefore, I am requesting that the Board defer the report by the
Planning Department on the conceptual Community Plan for Seacliff
Village until the April 4, 2000, Board meeting. It should also
be noted that this deferment would not affect interim Ordinance
No. 4556 established by the Board on August 10, 1999.

Sincerely,

WALTER J. SYMONS, Supervisor
Second District
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